

December 1, 2016

Betty Gitlin-Rich 50 Paul Revere Rd Arlington, MA 02476-5748

Dear Betty Gitlin-Rich,

When Partners In Health was founded nearly three decades ago, care was provided in a small, simple health clinic, which served a destitute squatter settlement in rural Haiti. Today, thanks to dedicated support from partners like you, that humble clinic has grown into a network of medical facilities—and PIH has expanded lifesaving healthcare for the poor across many other parts of the world.

We're honored that you've chosen to support our work and join us in our mission to provide high-quality health care to poor and vulnerable people around the world. With your partnership, our doctors, nurses, community health workers and other staff will continue working across the globe, treating Haitians suffering from cholera, Rwandans battling cancer, diabetes patients in Mexico, and millions more.

We hope you'll take a moment to read through the materials enclosed, and learn more about our current activity and priorities. We're expanding efforts to reach and treat more children suffering from malnutrition, and focusing on healthy mothers by providing prenatal care and safe, attended deliveries in some of the hardest-to-reach places in the world.

Enclosed you'll also find a short feedback form where you can verify your contact information and tell us a little about yourself; a PIH general information page; a PIH decal, which you can use to show support for our mission; and the latest edition of our quarterly newsletter, which highlights more of the work you make possible.

Thank you for your support and confidence in our mission, and welcome to the Partners In Health community. Together, we're saving lives and providing the poor a preferential option for health care.

With deep gratitude,

Gary L. Gottlieb, MD, MBA Chief Executive Officer

X X X

P.S. We encourage you to visit our website, www.pih.org, for up-to-date information on all our programs around the world and to stay connected with us through facebook.com/partnersinhealth and twitter.com/pih.